
 

 

 

 

24-11-2023 

To, 

The Manager,  

Corporate Relations Department, 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

Dalal Street,   

Mumbai- 400 001 

 

Scrip Code: 534733  

Subject: Intimation for change in E-mail id & Website of the Company 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

With reference to the above subject matter, we would like to inform you that the E-mail id of 

the Company has been changed from infosupremexshine@gmail.com to info@aerpace.com 

and website of the company changed from www.supremexshinesteel.in to 

www.aerpace.com 

You are requested to take the note of the same and update the same on BSE website. 

Thanking You, 

Yours Faithfully, 

For Aerpace Industries Limited 

(Formerly known as Supremex Shine Steels Limited) 

 

 

 
Milan B. Shah 
Director 
DIN: 08163535  
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